Bertron, Cara

From: Bill W

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 8:30 PM
To: Bertron, Cara

Cc: Greg Underwood; Jerry Balaka
Subject: 1716 W. 34th St.

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Cara: Greg Underwood and I met with the architect and builder for 1716 W. 34" St, as part of
Bryker Woods’ HLC review committee. We noted that they had already made a couple of
changes based on their earlier meeting with COA HLC. We made several other suggestions
which we feel will make the proposed new home fit into the neighborhood and they were
willing to accept our suggestions. We felt we had a good, productive meeting with them.

Our official standing, as the Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association is that we do Not
Oppose this plan.

Thank you.

Bill Woods, Bryker Woods NA HLC

Bill W

Living on Earth is expensive, but it does include a free trip around the sun.
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